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January 30, 1989

Faculty Meecting Minutes
Dean's Conference Room, 4:00 PM

PRESENT: Bergman, Browde, Burr, DuMars, Ellis, W., Flickinger, Gill, Hall, Hermann,
Morse, Nathanson, Norwood, Parnall, Ragsdale, Romero, Scheible,
Schwartz, and West.
Student Representatives:  Knight and Rasheed.

Business:

The discussion of the take-home exam issue was postponed in order to give the ad hoc
committee more time to prepare a report for the faculty.

After proper motion and second, the minutes of the January 16, 1989 faculty meeting
were approved as written.

Dean Parnall discussed the need for a new UNM Faculty Senator from the Law School.
Professor Garrett Flickinger will be unable to serve as Senator since he is now the
President of that body and is not eligible for another term. Professor Scott Taylor was
nominated, and after proper motion and second, was unanimously elected as the new
School of Law Faculty Senator.

The New Mexico Court of Appeals will be hearing Toulouse and Walters v. Chilili Coop
in the Moot Courtroom on February 14, 1989 at 9:30 am. All faculty and students were
encouraged to attend and observe the Court.

Dean Parnall reported that the John Echohawk reception and lecture went extremely
well last week. Mr Echohawk spoke to a standing-room-only audience at the Rodey
Theatre and received a standing ovation at the conclusion of his talk.

The School of Law's Board of Visitors was in the School on Thursday, January 26, 1989.

This visit also went very well and the members reported that they were impressed by
the classes they attended.

The next faculty meeting is scheduled for 4:00 pm on Monday, February 13, 1989.

The meeting was adjourned into a meeting of the Promotion and Tenure Committee at
4:15 pm.

E.A. Jenkins-Smith
Faculty Secretary



